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Neighbourhood Plan – Steering Group 

 
Minutes of a meeting held at 7.30pm on  

Wednesday 4th June 2014 in Community Room, Cannington Village Hall 
 

      DRAFT 
Present:  

Members: Alex Reed, Joan Salmon, Richard Salvage, Roy Pumfrey, Steve Dart 
Chair: Brian Stother 
Clerk: Tina Gardener 
 

 
Apologies 
Apologies were accepted from Sarah Jansons 
 
Bill Sutton has decided not to continue as a member of the group. 
 
Minutes of the meeting held on 7th May 2014 
The minutes of the meeting held on 7th May 2014 were agreed. 
 
Matters arising 
 
 
Funding and support applications 
The Clerk has applied to Locality for funding support and direct support. 
 
Website update 
Joan produced a report on two website designers that have provided quotes for a new website for the NHP. After discussions 
it was unanimously agreed that the cheapest quote was the best option. This would be subject to the success of the grant 
application to Locality. 
 
Reports from Groups 

1. Housing – It is hoped that Duncan Harvey will complete the housing needs survey report and send to the Parish 
Council in early June. It was suggested that Duncan should be invited to the Parish Council meeting in July. A 

planning application for 16 houses in the field to the east of Main Road, Cannington is in the pipeline. 
2. Education – Joan had spoken to Jeremy Kerswell of Bridgwater College, Cannington Centre who reiterated the views 

expressed by Mike Robbins that the Crockers site will be required by the College for the foreseeable future. 
3. Highways – It is hoped that the Parish Council will take over the management of the Speed Indicator Devices (SID) 

 
Other Issues 
Need to have public meetings involving; Education, Housing and Commercial 
 
The next meeting  
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 23rd July at 7.30pm. 
 
The meeting closed at 8.50pm 
 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………… Date………………………                           
 

 
 
                           
 
 
 
 


